
3rd Sunday

Sunday: 10:00am
Weds — Fri: 5:30pm
Saturday Vigil Mass: 5:00pm

1411 First Ave W., Seattle, WA 98119
(206) 282-0223
www.stanneseattle.org

Saturday: 3:30 – 4:30pm
Weds — Fri: 5 – 5:20pm

To arrange for the Sacrament of the Anointing of the Sick or a funeral, please call the Parish Office, (206) 282-0223

Mass Confession 

 of Advent
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Anno unc e m ents

Join us on Thursday, December 9 at 4:30pm PT.

This is great for families and other community

members who are interested in coming

together digitally via Zoom to learn new forms

of prayer and share communal reflection.

Register below!

https://bit.ly/3Gur8Qx

Hallow’s Global Prayer Webinar Happy 2nd Week of Lent

Latest News

We light the second candle seeking to grow in

faith. The #Pray25 Challenge is an awesome way

to ignite your prayer life and bring you into

community with thousands around the world to

pray and meditate on the birth of Jesus. This

year, we will be seeing Advent through the eyes

of Mary. As the mother of Jesus, she has a

special place in the story of his birth at

Christmas. Download the app below.

hallow.com/holydaypackage

Please help us decorate our church for

Christmas by donating poinsettias. Pick one (or

more) up at a local store and bring it to church

the weekend before Christmas, December 18 or

19. Thank you!

Donate a Poinsettia



Anno unc e m ents

We have new volunteer opportunities:

Eucharistic Ministers to the Homebound and

Coffee & Donuts. Signing up doesn’t commit you

for life! As more and more people are returning

to Mass, it would be wonderful to have more

volunteers at Mass and parish ministries. Try

out something new by signing up below —

someone will reach out to you soon.

https://bit.ly/3GoTL28

Martha's Workers has been making sandwiches

for our homeless neighbors for the last 30 years.

While there are currently enough volunteers to

help make sandwiches, there is still a great need

for supplies. The Social Justice Commission

monitors social needs and recommends ways in

which our parish can address those needs. This

winter, Martha’s Workers and the Social Justice

Commission are joining to support the

houseless. All items can be placed in the baskets

at the north and south entrances. You may also

contribute monetary donations.

If you have a child who will be starting Pre-K or

Kindergarten for the 2022-2023 school year, the

school is hosting a Pre-K and Kindergarten

Information Night on January 27th at 6:30 pm in

Banchero Hall. In addition to the Information

Night there will also be an Open House on

January 30th from 11:30am -1:00 pm.. Child care

is not provided at the Information Night

however families are welcome to attend the

Open House. If you have questions please email

Jennifer Hazzard, jhazzard@stannesea.org.

This year, the Giving Tree will be sponsored by

the Young Adults. The Giving Tree will benefit

St. Anne Parish St. Vincent de Paul Society,

Queen Anne Helpline, Queen Anne Food Bank,

and Mary's Place. You are invited to select an

ornament(s) from the tree and return your gift &

tag to St. Anne Parish Office or under the tree. 

If you have questions, please contact the parish

office or Jess, jessmelchor28@gmail.com.

Home visits: https://bit.ly/3IGEgUD

Care facility visits: https://bit.ly/3lFggXZ

Are you or do you know someone who wants to

receive the Eucharist, but is unable to attend

mass? Archbishop Etienne remind us in his letter

reinstating the obligation to attend mass that

“those who have a serious reason are excused

from attending Mass on Sundays and holy days

of obligation (Catechism of the Catholic Church,

2181). This includes those who are ill, have

significant health risk factors or care for

someone who is ill or immunocompromised, as

well as those who have significant fear or anxiety

about contracting COVID in a large group.” Sign

up to receive visits below:

Volunteer Opportunities 

Pre-K & Kindergarten Information Night

Remembering and Supporting the Houseless

St. Anne Giving Tree

Hungry for the Eucharist?

Special Events

mailto:jhazzard@stannesea.org


Take Courage

John 16:33

Reported by Carol Yund 

It’s back. Every year, Principal Mrs. Mary Sherman celebrates the feast of St. Nicholas (Dec. 6). The

occasion starts with a blessing of a giant bowl of candy canes. Mrs. Sherman then visits each class,

reads a story and hands out the canes --impractical on a Zoom call but a happy holiday welcome in

person.

Mrs. Sherman was able to clear her calendar for the event by turning her responsibilities over to

Principals for a Day, Ms. Charlotte Fourcin and Ms. Camille Fourcin. They opened their day by

declaring Friday a free dress day and subsequently putting up reminder posters they had made.

They were also stepping in as recess overseers for at least one recess (maybe all three) and perhaps

checking in on a class or two. In their non-principal time, 5th grader Ms. Charlotte likes social

studies and savors the challenge of being a soccer goalie. Ms. Camille (3rd grade) is a gymnast

whose specialty is cartwheels. She likes writing and there is a whisper she is working on a fairy tale

called “A world you never believe” (working title).

Half-back. The individual parts of the much admired all-school Christmas Pageant are prepared but

because of Covid will only be presented as a whole once—and with no audience. Technicians are

working on a video presentation available to all.

Take Courage

John 16:33

Reported by Carol Yund 


